
V/ Letters/ 2023-24/ Internal Events/ SCN – Year 11 Info Eve Sept23 21.09.23 

21st September 2023 
 
Year 11 Information Evening, Thursday 28th September 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Year 11 have made an excellent start to their final year at Blacon High School, and we want to take 
this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support as we guide your child through the journey to 
their examinations. Now that students have settled back into school, it would be beneficial to meet to 
go through the key routines, which allow students to be successful throughout Year 11 and beyond. 
 
As this is an important and pivotal year for your child, we would like to invite you to a Year 11 
Information Evening, on Thursday 28th September 2023, 6.00pm to 7.15pm. 
 
During the evening we will be sharing practical information, including: 

 The school app and communication 
 Expectations and routines 
 Key dates and times 
 Revision 
 Core subjects: English, Maths & Science 
 Post 16 pathways 
 How parents/carers can support with home learning and revision 

 
There will be a presentation and Year 11 tutors will be available to answer questions and offer 
support. 
 
The evening will be an excellent opportunity for parents and carers to learn more about how best to 
support students with their learning, including strategies and best practice.  
 
We look forward to seeing you again on Thursday 28th September 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr N. Scoltock 
Deputy Headteacher 


